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Government response to Investigation into the Decriminalisation and Regulation of Altruistic Surrogacy in Queensland - Report of the Investigation into Altruistic Surrogacy Committee
Attorney-General and Minister for Industrial Relations 
Minister for Child Safety and Sport 


[image: qg3s]Cabinet – month year
submission subject
Minister/s title

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]On 14 February 2008, the Legislative Assembly resolved to appoint the Investigation into Altruistic Surrogacy Committee (the Committee). 
2. On 8 October 2008, the Committee tabled its report in the Legislative Assembly, Investigation into the Decriminalisation and Regulation of Altruistic Surrogacy in Queensland (the Surrogacy Report). The Committee recommended that altruistic surrogacy be decriminalised in Queensland subject to a regulatory framework, including a mechanism for the transfer of legal parentage from the birth mother to the intending parents.
3. Cabinet approved the Government response to the Surrogacy Report which was tabled in the Legislative Assembly in the sitting week commencing 21 April 2009. 

4. Attachments
· Government response to the Surrogacy Report tabled in the Legislative Assembly. 
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